
   

 

June Live RED Report  

 

District News 

Family First 

  
Family First is currently working with the Grand Lakes Clinic to offer low cost physicals to our students 
and community. We are also in the process of developing a professional parent needs assessment in 
collaboration with Four Rivers Behavior Health to help identify the needs that will drive the activities in 
our upcoming Continuation Program Plan. We anticipate that the assessment will be available in time to 
be included in the registration packets, and we appreciate any assistance you might be able to offer in 
promoting their return. 
 

Hopefully, you have all had an opportunity to see the Community Event Catalogue. As usual, parents 
were eager to get this resource. Among many other activities it include information about the Venture 
River Days in July. We are also receiving calls about community partners wanting to reserve a table at 
the Back-To-School Fair on July 31st at LCHS. Once again we are thankful for your service and financial 
support for the food at this event. 
 

Family First has also received a Community Bornlearning Grant to expand and continue our parenting 
workshops targeting K-readiness. You can expect to hear more details and exciting news about this in 
the future. Our first workshop will be hosted at each elementary school on August 3rd, in connection 
with their Back-To-School Nights. 

 

North Livingston  

Our end of the school year went well.  Students gave a great effort on the KPREP test, and we celebrated 
their efforts with a Good Faith Celebration full of fun activities. 
 

We held a Volunteer Luncheon to thank our volunteers for the hours of service they donated to our 
school this year. 
  

Our PTO sponsored a luncheon for staff and Field Day for students. 
 

We held a transition day for our students to give them a glimpse into next year. 
 

Ms. Powell took our top AR students on a field trip to Maggie’s Jungle Golf on May 16 after school. 
 

Our 5th grade students and History Club took a trip to the Discovery Park. 
 

Our last day was full of Awards Programs and celebrations of student success. 
 

Sylvia Doyle, Roberta Harris and Sheri Henson attended a KY Go Digital training in Murray, and they are 
looking forward to implementing some digital resources and strategies in the upcoming school year. 
 

Our NSA Summer Program is off to a great start! 

 
 
 
 
 



South Livingston  

Students enjoyed many end-of-the-year activities such as Science/Field Day on May 12th.  Activities had 
to move indoors because of rain, but it didn’t dampen the fun and enjoyment of the students.  Students 
participated in many traditional field day events, but also enjoyed some scientific explorations during 
the day.  
 

The Smithland, Gilbertsville, and Ledbetter Masonic Lodges donated 22 bicycles and helmets to be given 
away to students with perfect attendance for the school year.  There were thirteen students with 
perfect attendance, and the remaining nine bicycles were given away by drawing names from the 
students who had missed only one day of school.  The assembly on May 16th was filled with 
excitement.  We appreciate our community for being so active in supporting attendance in our schools.   
       
Kindergarten and 5th grade graduations were held on May 17th as well as award programs for grades 1-
4.  Many family members attended the ceremonies on that exciting day.  
 

Classified and certified staff will be participating in a variety of professional learning sessions during the 
summer.  
 

The SLES Preschool/Head Start playground received a wonderful improvement since the end of 
school.  The wood chips have been removed and a one-piece rubber surface has been applied to that 
area.  It will improve safety of those students and looks very nice as well.  
 

The staff of SLES congratulates Mr. Murphy on his new position in the district.  We know he will do very 
well as the new Student Supervisor of Open Campus and the Activities/Athletic Director for the 
District.  We will miss him at SLES, but we wish him every success in his new role.  

  
South Livingston Elementary - 21ST CCLC  
MRA summer programming is going great. We have 58 registered students attending this summer. Our 
Kindergarten camp has increased in numbers and with 2 Certified Kindergarten teachers gearing them 
up for the new school year that should show a positive outcome for our students.   
 
 

Livingston County Middle School  

6th Grade D.A.R.E graduation went very well.  Please see our pictures on social media.  We appreciate 
the support of the Livingston County Sheriff’s Department.  Congratulations to Amelia Byrom, Kaya 
Adrian, Molley Dunkerson, and Michaela Reynolds for winning first place in the DARE Essay 
Contest.  Elijah Walton, Bella Chittenden, and Brooklyn Rupcke placed second in the contest; Deacon 
Edging, Trinity Ray, and Abigail Owens placed third in the essay contest.  We are very proud of our 
students. 
 

LCMS loves our new camera system.  Thanks to the Board for allowing us this improvement in school 
safety. 
 

LCMS Peer Tutors did an amazing job this year.  They served as reading buddies at NLES, tutors in AC, 
and tutors in RtI.  We appreciate Hayes Varvel, Dacey Reason, Yolanda Acosta, Hannah Gainey, Annie 
Varvel, Tyson Ellis, Jodee Lohman, Carson Kitchens, Trinity Ray, Blake Travers, Deagan Dukes, Raegan 
Wooten, Olivia Grace Ramage, Emma Smith, Brayden Bass, Sadie Hughes, Shelby Graham, Carson Jaco, 
Kyle Zimmerman, & Bethany Stein for giving up an elective class to serve others.  
 

LCMS transitional activities for our incoming 6th graders are going well.  We still have more activities 
planned.  They loved the transitional tours on April 27th & dance on May 12th.  
 

Quarter 4 & yearly reward parties for students meeting their individual goals were May 12.  The 
Accelerated Reader Reward field trip was May 16.  Our end of year field trip for students meeting their 
goals for the entire year was May 20. 
 
Wellness Day was May 16.  Students had a great time learning about safety and health.  We appreciate 
Family First and Ms. Micha Sanders for organizing an efficient and valuable event.  We appreciate all of 



the community stakeholders who helped us make this event so successful.  Please check out our social 
media sites for pictures.  
 

Our end of year promotion and awards ceremonies were May 17.  We appreciate the students for their 
hard work, families for their support, and staff for their encouragement. 
 

LCMS achieved a 100% PARENT review of the ILP for the 6th straight year!!!  We also had a 100% student 
completion rate.    
 

Try-outs for softball are June 19-21.  Detailed information is on our website. 
 

LCMS students enjoyed the yearbook signing party on May 15.  We appreciate the students on the 
yearbook staff and Mrs. Dee Wright & Michele Powell for their hard work. 
 

Program Reviews have been completed and are posted on our website.  Please join our OneDrive group 
if you wish to see our Program Review evidence.  
 

LCMS teachers appreciate the Board, First Kentucky Bank, LCMS PTSO, LCMS Students, Dyer Hill Baptist 
Church, and the LCMS Student Lighthouse team for all their gifts during teacher appreciation week.  We 
are thankful to learn in such a supportive community. 
 

Upcoming LCMS Dates of Importance:   
May 15 – June 15: $25 Community physicals with appointment (270-362-8246) 
May 30-June 23:  Summer O-Zone 
June 19-21: LCMS Softball try outs at 5 PM at the high school softball field 
June 23: Jump Start from 8:30-Noon (must pre-register through Ozone) 
July 31: District Back To School Fair from 5-7 PM at LCHS 
August 1:  7th & 8th Grade Open House from 5-8 PM 
August 3:  6th Grade Open House from 5-8 PM 
August 9:  First Student Day (school begins at 7:52 AM) 
LCMS has 1701 documented volunteer hours as of May 19, 2017.  We are still accumulating hours until 
June 30 to exceed our 1200-hour goal.  Thanks to our stakeholder volunteers!!! 
LCMS attendance for the 2016-2017 school year was 94.4%.  We had 543 office disciplinary 
referrals.  We are a “Leader in Me” school and working with KYCID (Kentucky Center for Instructional 
Discipline) to improve our PBIS (Positive Behavioral Interventions and Supports).  We have completed a 
PBIS Fidelity application for a Bronze Award. 
  
LCMS is communicating with our stakeholders & requesting their input/involvement.  LCMS teachers 
have conducted unique face-to-face parent conferences with over 87% of our parents during the 2016-
17 school Year.  We send home regular OneCall messages, emails, and texts.  We conduct surveys and 
analyze results.  We have made 1,822 tweets and have 250 followers on Twitter (@LCMS_LiveRed).  We 
have 571 likes of our school’s Facebook page (@LCMSCardinals) which includes multiple posts, photos, 
etc.  Our school webpage is up-to-date, and we post important information on the IC parent 
portal.  PTSO meets the second Monday of each month, and we are encouraging a parent to attend the 
Governor’s Commonwealth Institute for Parent Leadership (CIPL) which is part of the Prichard 
Committee.  We also post and tweet KDE’s ParentInfo newsletters.  Please check out our school’s 
website for information.  We have uploaded information to our website, IC Portal, and social media to 
help keep parents informed and involved. 
 

Livingston Central 

Senior night, graduation and Project Grad all went great. Thanks to everyone for their support of the 
class of 2017! 
 

Livingston Central Track Team did very well at the Regional Track Meet where we acquired 34 medals 
(19 girls team and 15 from the boys team), the most medals that we have ever brought home!  We had 
3 athletes to qualify for the State Track Meet in Lexington: 
Tabby Padon- High Jump 
Chase Cooper- 300M Hurdles 



Austin Stafford- High Jump 
Congratulations to all athletes that received medals for their events and acquired a PR (Personal Best) 
and those that had qualified for State! 
  
Congratulations to the Livingston Central High School Baseball Team on winning the 5th District 
Championship by defeating Trigg County 1-0 in the first game and Crittenden County 6-3 in the district 
championship game.  It was an exciting time for LCHS Baseball as they advanced to the 2nd Region 
Baseball tournament and defeated Madisonville-North Hopkins by a score of 2 to 0 in the opening game.  
Livingston Central faced Union County in the first semifinal game of the 2nd region tournament and came 
up short losing by a score of 8 to 9.  The coaching staff, players and their families celebrated a great 
season with a banquet on June 11 at LCHS.      
 
We would like to welcome Mrs. Brandie Ledford to LCHS Project PASS and wish Ms. Pat a happy 
retirement.  
 


